From: Ruiz, Rocio [mailto:Rocio.Ruiz@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 1:16 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Khan, Sabih
Subject: Tableau Conference 2018 

Hello Mr. Berlin, 

I just wanted to inform you that we traveled to New Orleans, LA to attend the 2018 Tableau Conference from the 22nd through the 26th of October in an official capacity.  Tableau is a platform that will be used by the department to develop an internal reporting system which will provide timely and accurate data to those that need it to make data-driven decisions. The conference was held in the Ernest N. Morial Convention Center where there were numerous hand-on training courses and sessions available to attendees. The University of Chicago absorbed all cost associated with the conference which included registration fees, flight, and lodging. 

Department members that attended this conference were Assistant Director Sabih Khan, Officer Joseph Candella #4749 and myself. 

Thank you,

Rocio Ruiz 
Police Officer, Office of Strategy
Office of the Superintendent  | Chicago Police Department
